
 
Calabash NC Lodge Veterans Affairs Committee recently donated $500 to “Operation 
Paperback”, a program to send gently used paperbacks to military troops and veterans 
throughout the country in a show of our appreciation for them.  
 
Pictured L-R: Jack Bendy, Lodge Member; John Corbett, Veterans Committee Co-Chair; Carole 
Long, Operation Paperback Volunteer; Michelle Berger, President, Friends of the Library; Jerry 
Kimble, Veterans Committee Co-Chair; and Joanne Bendy, Elk Member. 
 

 


